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VI CASINO CONTROL COMMISSION ANNOUNCES OFFICE CLOSURE ON  
SEPTEMBER 25, 2025  

 
 (St. Croix, USVI) - The Virgin Islands Casino Control Commission (the 
“Commission”), through its Chairman/CEO, Marvin L. Pickering, announces the 
closure of the Commission’s office located at 3005 Orange Grove, Christiansted, St. 
Croix, VI on Thursday, September 25, 2025, from 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m., Chairman 
Pickering stated that the office closure is necessary for the Commission’s hosting of 
the Senior Citizens’ Fun Day and in recognition of  Responsible Gaming Education 
Month, which will be held at the Vincent Mason Sr. Coral Resort on that day. The 
Commission will resume normal hours of operation on Friday, September 26, 2025.    
 
 The Commission thanks the Virgin Islands casino industry and the public for 
their understanding and apologizes for any inconvenience this office closure may 
cause.  
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